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We who are living near or on earthquake faults here in California are somewhat prepared for the eventuality of an 
earthquake.  We have emergency supplies and friends who would help in such an emergency. 

But to be faced with an additional nuclear accident with its escaped deadly radioactive fallout creates 
an impossible situation for the safety of people living within the 50 mile  evacuation zone of the San Onofre and 
Diablo Canyon plants. 
  
There is now enough documented evidence available against the continued operation of San Onofre and Diablo 
Canyon to warrant the closure of these plants and removal of the spent radioactive rods on site of these plants. 
 Please act to prevent a catastrophe.  
  
Sharleene Sherwin 
6024 Kantor St. #4 
San Diego, Ca.  92122 
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